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PRESS ANNOUNCEMENT 

LPFA appoints Peter Ballard as Director of Risk and Funding  

London, 12 February 2020 

Peter Ballard has joined the London Pensions Fund Authority (LPFA) as Director of Risk 
and Funding. Peter joins the LPFA’s small management team and will be responsible for 
overseeing all aspects of the fund’s funding policy, investment strategy, and employer 
covenant assessment. 

Prior to joining the LPFA, Peter was a Director at Willis Towers Watson where he advised 
private sector defined benefit pensions schemes of between £200m - £30bn in assets.  
He is a Fellow of the Institute and Faculty of Actuaries and is a member of the Institute’s 
Working Party on Social Impact Investing.   

Robert Branagh, the LPFA’s Managing Director said, “I’m very pleased that Peter has 
joined the team. We are committed to ensuring that the Pension Fund is effectively 
managed, and its services are delivered by highly motivated people who have the 
appropriate knowledge and expertise. Peter’s appointment will help us continue to 
deliver value for money, high quality customer service and meet our obligations to 
members and employers.”  

The LPFA recently announced the appointment of John Preston as the organisation’s new 
Chairman.  

---Note to Editors--- 

Contacts:   
LPFA – Alistair Peck: 0207 369 6112, alistair.peck@lpfa.org.uk  
LPP - Paul Riddell: 0207 3692692, paul.riddell@localpensionspartnership.org.uk  
 
About the LPFA 
The London Pensions Fund Authority Fund is a defined-benefit Local Government Pension 
Scheme with over 88,000 members, 142 contributing employers and £6.05 billion of 
assets. Together with Lancashire County Council, it is also a shareholder of the Local 
Pensions Partnership, a pensions service provider for LGPS and other public sector 
pension funds. The LPFA is a Tier 1 signatory to the UK’s Stewardship Code, a signatory 
of Climate Action 100+, a member of the LAPFF and is a participant in the C40 Cities 
Divest Invest Forum. 
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